
Good evening, Loiederman Families! 

 This is Megan McLaughlin, proud principal of LMS, calling with some important information. 
Monday, January 9th is an EVEN day.   

o Testing Update:  All 6th graders will take MAP-M on January 9-10 and MAP-R 
on January 19-20. The MAP assessments will be completed in students' math 
and ELA classes.  WIDA assessments for our EML students start on January 
23rd and will run into late February.   

o Loiederman PTSA Virtual Meeting:  Happy New Year! Please join us on 
Tuesday, January 10 at 7:30 PM for our first PTSA General Meeting of 2023!  

▪ The zoom link is below: 
▪ https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82485069051?pwd=OWp0WHpQMUdlRi9U

dlVEaktnSE5ndz09 
▪ Meeting ID: 824 8506 9051 
▪ Passcode: 108217 

o The Loiederman Drama Club: Wizard of Oz Meeting: The Loiederman 
Drama Club is excited to announce their interest meeting for our spring musical, 
The Wizard of Oz which will take place over Zoom on Tuesday, January 17th at 6 
pm. This meeting is for students and their caregivers who are interested in 
information about Cast and Crew. More information, including the Zoom link, 

can be found here. Please e-mail Ms. Paley or Ms. Ostrega with any questions. 

o 6th Grade Outdoor Education: There is a parent meeting for 6th grade 
Outdoor Education on Wednesday, January 18th, via Zoom.  The first meeting is 
from 6pm-6:45, in Spanish, and the second meeting is from 6:45-7:30, in 
English.  The Zoom links for the meetings will be posted on our website and be 
sent out in a later communication.  In this meeting, we will cover the dates, 
logistics, and provide an overview of the activities and experiences that are a 
part of Outdoor E.  If you have any questions, please email Ms. Cecilia Rosario at 
cecilia_g_rosario@mcpsmd.org. 

o Dance Concert: Unfortunately, the Winter Dance Concerts will need to be 
postponed until the moving partition wall in the performance space is 
repaired.  The contractor has come out and shared that the repairs may take 
some time due to the nature of the mechanical issues.  We will honor all ticket 
purchases for the new dates once they are chosen.  We apologize for this 
inconvenience, and we appreciate your understanding!  

o African American Parent Association Meeting: We are excited to announce 

that we will be hosting our first African American Parent Association 

Meeting on January 31st from 6:00 - 8:00 PM at Loiederman Middle 
School.  Parents and students, we would love for you to meet other African 
American families in our community.  We will be serving dinner and will have 
some fun community building activities. If you are interested in attending, please 

RSVP by completing the form linked here. Please reach out to Mr. Chet Hardy at 
240-740-5840 with any questions. We can’t wait to see you there!  

o MONTGOMERY CAN CODE CLUB: FREE AFTER SCHOOL CODING CLUB 

FOR MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS! In partnership with Montgomery College 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82485069051?pwd=OWp0WHpQMUdlRi9UdlVEaktnSE5ndz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82485069051?pwd=OWp0WHpQMUdlRi9UdlVEaktnSE5ndz09
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fpresentation%2Fd%2F14By8uiCPId_2IZqPLXh2MjVd7qqMF73TL9C0baukSfU%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CMegan_M_McLaughlin%40mcpsmd.org%7Cd5922f8844614fd1315908daed994730%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638083539828808453%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ti3N%2FG8X4nn9Fp5VwmSY4uPbV3xAGz1QrZyU%2FA6EJCI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FnRjLxhDLmPrRfKL89&data=05%7C01%7CMegan_M_McLaughlin%40mcpsmd.org%7C4ed0f539d0a94e47dbaa08daf0024dc7%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638086189924166977%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6%2BYBZsNdWjMIeqdXJMHJC%2BUljuQdcRmBDVDtVjJbx4E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomerycancode.com%2Fmiddle-school-clubs&data=04%7C01%7CKelly_A_Dunston%40mcpsmd.org%7C52d5abe33f9a4227b8ba08d9f155969c%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637806173555372960%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=PYVY1F7eQItX0tsHYLw2Z8wyUvX9X7Skze6adnkPdyM%3D&reserved=0


and the Montgomery County Economic Development Corporation, MCPS is 
offering a FREE “all-virtual” six (6) week after-school coding club that will meet 
twice a week.  All clubs will meet, beginning the week of March 6, 2023 and will 
run through April 21, 2023.  Students in the camps will receive a loaner MCPS 
iPad and learn to code using Swift, Apple’s easy-to-learn programming language 
and engage in a fun competition. For more information and registration, please 
visit: https://www.montgomerycancode.com/middle-school-

clubs  Montgomery Can Code Clubs 2023 Registration Link - Click Here 

  

• Calendar of Upcoming Dates/Events: 

  

• Jan 10: Loiederman PTSA Virtual Meeting 
• Jan 16: MLK Day- Offices and Schools closed 

• Jan 18: Zoom Outdoor Education Meeting for 6th Grade Families 
• January 31: African American Parent Association Meeting 

Please be sure to check out the LMS PTSA Page on Facebook. Stay well, stay safe, and thank you 
for staying connected to Loiederman.  Have a good evening! 
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